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MONTHLY UPDATES   

After a moment of silence held for the 
members of the armed services, civil 
servants, sick club members, and deceased 
club members, the meeting was called to 
order by President Dick Zontini. There were 
48 members in attendance. There were two 
new members voted in.  Welcome to 
Maspenock Mark Kaminsky, Michael Conkey 
and Shawn Waldrip 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

No report.   

TREASURER 

Lloyd Currie presented the report.   He 
reported that the club purchased the 
property that has been discussed.  The solar 
company is waiting for information before 
coming up with a plan to present to the club. 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Minutes were submitted to The Sportsman’s 
News and made available for email 
publication. 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

Buddy Mainini presented the report.  Topics 
will be covered under the committees. 

 

TRAP  

No report.  Trap shoots on Wednesdays and 
Sundays and new members are welcome to 
come up to use their 2 free rounds of clays 
during that time.    

WORCESTER COUNTY LEAGUE 

The club does not have a delegate at this 
time.  Each club can have up to 4 delegates. 
See a director if interested. 

JUNIOR PROGRAM 

No Report 

RIFLE RANGE 

Terry Thomas reported that the last shoot of 
the year was held on November 4th.  He 
thanked all who came to help set up and 
those who stayed to break it down.  There 
were 13 shooters and 18 entries.  Shawn 
Peterson took first place in sporter and 
Dennis Constance took first in match. The 
Annual Hangover Shoot will be held on 
January 1st.  It is an indoor match.  He 
reported that the 2019 matches will be held 
on the first Sunday of each month except for 
July.  Thanks were extended to all members 
who helped with the private shoot that was 
held on Veterans Day.  All the participants 

had a great time and appreciated the 
hospitality and generosity of the club. 

 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR PISTOL 

There was no outdoor pistol report. Paul T.  
reported that the indoor leagues are going 
really well. The matches are shot using .22 
pistols at 50 feet. The Postal matches are 
shot on Thursdays and the Travel league is 
shot on Wednesdays.   There are a couple of 
extra pistols available for members to try if 
interested in shooting in either league. 
Coaching is available and Thursday evenings 
are the best time for this. Manny reported on 
the PTO National Match.  They had the 
largest turnout to date.  Three states were 
represented at the match.  Abbie Monique 
won the match.  There are good scores being 
posted.  There are 5 more matches 
scheduled.  Everyone is enjoying the PTO 
matches. 

FISH & GAME 

Dewie reported that bird stocking is over.  He 
thanked Ed Makin and Joe Bailey for picking 
up the birds and Jerry Hilliard for put out the 
birds on Saturday at 3 am .  

ENTERTAINMENT 
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Ed Davis reported on upcoming events for 
December.  There was a work party and an 
air gun match scheduled.  

 

STRUCTURE AND GROUNDS 

No report. 

ARCHERY 

No report. 

SAFETY 

Dave received a report of a member moving 
a target to use in front of the mulch pile. The 
member was contacted.  Again, Dave 
reminded the membership that targets 
cannot be moved.  If there is a problem with 
target locations he asked that it be brought 
to his attention.  He advised the membership 
that full metal jackets can be used on paper 
targets but not on the steel targets. Dave 
was asked about the progress of obtaining 
defibrillators. He is still researching it.  The 
location of the first aid boxes was addressed. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Ed Makin reported that the Toys for Tots 
boxes were full and were going to be 
delivered on December 10th. 

 

NEW-BUSINESS 

Paul T. addressed the outdoor fan and found 
someone to install it.  He was asked to bring 
the details to the BOD.  Additional money 
will be needed to complete the project. Ed 
Makin addressed the loss of the outdoor 
message board when the club was sided.  He 
proposed having a television screen posted 
inside a club window that will run messages.  
This was approved but the membership.  The 
directors addressed the changes to the 
December meetings due to the Christmas 
holiday. Manny reported that the club will be  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

joining 
the 
Orion 
postal 
league 
again.  
It is 
open 
to all members.  There 5 available air pistols 
for use.  Score does not matter.  The Pre-
season starts 1/1/2019 to 1/27/2019.  The 
season starts 1/28/2019 and runs until 
4/7/2019.  The matches are shot on Saturdays 
and Sundays.  See Manny if you are 
interested. 

Elections 

Nominations were held.  Ed Davis, Dewie 
Mann and Dave Pedroli’s director positions 
are up.  A member nominated all 3 for re-
election.  Leo O’Rourke was nominated for 
Financial Secretary and Michelle St.Gelais 
was nominated for Recording Secretary.  All 
accepted the nomination.  Nominations were 
then closed and will re-open in December. 
The election committee members will be 
Terry Thomas and Bill Nelson. 

GOOD OF THE CLUB  

Buddy reminded members that if the sticky 
pad at the entrance to the entrance of the 
indoor range is not sticky, please peel off the 
old sheet and throw it away. A member in 
attendance won the monthly cash door prize.  
Congratulations! 

Meeting adjourned 7:40 

Respectfully submitted, Michelle St.Gelais 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


